OFFICE FOR EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

WAR MANPOWER COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C.

Chairman
PAUL V. McNUTT
FEDERAL SECURITY ADMINISTRATOR

July 2, 1942

Mr. Herbert Aron P. O. Box 261 Sparks, Nevada

Dear Mr. Aron:

Your letter of June 17 has been referred to this office for reply.

Since the problem outlined in your communication seems to come within the responsibility of the Civil Aeronautics Administration, it is being referred to that agency for appropriate attention and reply.

Sincerely yours,

Will W. Alexander Consultant on Minority Groups

Will W. alexander

